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To: Mayor and Town Council

From: Patrick Arata, Police Chief

CC: Wade Carroll, Town Manager
 Anita Otterson, Town Secretary

Re: Purchase Police Vehicles 
Town Council Meeting, September 27, 2022

Agenda Item:
Consider and take appropriate action regarding the replacement of the Police vehicles for the 
Police Department (P. Arata).

Strategic Link:
Safety & Security: Achieve exceeding high standards for public safety and low crime rate.

Background and Explanation:
The Police Department is submitting the purchase orders for approval of the purchase of new 
police vehicles. The department will be purchasing two (2) Chevrolets Tahoe and a Ford 
Explorer. This request is part of the council approved 2022-2023 CCPD budget. The purchase 
will be made under the buyboard (Chevrolet) and Goodbuy (Ford) contracts.

Financial Considerations:
Approved in the 2022 – 2023 CCPD Capital Budget: $127,425.95. The cost for vehicles has risen 
approximately 22% over last year.

Legal Review:
The Town Attorney has reviewed this item and concurs with the staff recommendation. 

Board/Commission/ or Committee Recommendation:
The CCPD Board approved the purchase in the FY2022-2023 budget.

Staff Recommendation:
Staff recommends Council approve the request.
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Attachments:
• Caldwell Country Chevrolet quotes for 2 vehicles: ($87,350.00)
• Silsbee Ford quote for one vehicle:  ($40,075.95)

Town Council Approval:

 

Mayor Alicia Fleury or designee


